10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

A somewhat cryptic response
from Sir Humphrey Browne to
your letter following your
discussion with the Hull

delegation.
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1 May 1980

(A L/ﬁfﬁf ﬁLk £y (Cﬁg;

/L//w/ 7l +77¢:’<L-z‘/t$/€d(*

V.




g 0

BRITISH TRANSPORT DOCKS BOARD

CHATEMAN MELBURY HOUSE,
SIR HUMPHREY BROWNE, C.B. E. MELBURY TERRACE,

i LONDON, NW1 GJY.
25D Telephone - O1-356 6621

XE 0451 Telex 23913

30th April, 1980.
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Thank you for your letter of the 25th April
about the Hull fish docks. I am pleased that
you have so clearly understood the complexities
of the situation.

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,

10, Downing Street,

London, S.W.1.




